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Term 4 ends : Wednesday, 19 December, 2018 

Term 1 begins : Wednesday, 30 January  2019 

Next P & C Meeting Tuesday, 23 October 6.00pm Staffroom 

DATE:  Monday, 15 October  2018 
TERM 4   WEEK 1 NO. 1 
  Principal:  Drew Green 

Principal’s Message 

 

 

Our transition to school program commences next week. The Orientation program provides 

the opportunity for children to become familiar with school routines within a preschool 

context. Activities will be similar to a day at Preschool, yet the kids will be introduced to bell 

times, where you sit for lunch, buses and all the other new things you experience when 

starting big school. Orientation days start at 9.15am at the school hall and finish at 3pm. On 

the first Orientation day, Thursday 25 October, after meeting in the hall there will be a short 

school tour, goodbye to the kids at their classroom followed by an informative talk for parents 

back in the school hall. This parent session should finish around 10.30am. Please pack what 

your child would need for a normal preschool day. The office should have received all 

enrolment forms by now.  If you still need to enrol please contact the school asap. 

The students at KPS are really looking forward to meeting the new Kindy 2019 class. We 

have been visiting preschool during term 3 where strong bonds have already been made. 

See you all soon. 

W ell here we go again for the final term of the 2018 school year. I hope all 
our students and staff feel reinvigorated and ready to tackle what is 
always a busy term finishing with school reports. The holidays were a 
busy time at school with 1/2O, K1/N, 1/2M and 2W (including the hallway 

outside these classrooms) getting a much needed repaint. A big thanks to the teachers and 
support teachers for the huge effort of preparing these rooms ready for the painters, then 
reorganising the rooms during the holidays ready for the kids this term. There will be more 
classrooms painted over the next school holidays. This is all part of a major infrastructure 
project managed by Bruce to improve the learning and teaching environments for all 
students and staff. 
 

This Thursday we are all enjoying a free concert by Musica Viva for the whole school. This is 
an organisation that has been in operation for a significant amount of time across the state if 
not nationally and we have been fortunate enough to access this free of charge. Many 
thanks to Chiara for organising what is sure to be a terrific event. 
 

We also begin our Kindergarten Orientation for 2019 next Thursday. If you know of anyone 
who is intending on sending their child to school next year however wouldn’t have access to 
this information, could you let them know and have them contact the school. Please 
remember that communication is the key to a successful relationship between the school 
and its families. In my experience, as long as we all talk to each other any issues can be 
successfully resolved to the benefit of everyone. 
 

Drew Green 
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What’s happening 

PO Box 428, KYOGLE  NSW  2474    192 Summerland Way, KYOGLE  NSW  2474 

Phone:  6632 1200           Fax:  6632 2579          Email: kyogle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: http://www.kyogle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Congratulations to all children 
who entered artwork/craft into 
the Kyogle show. We had 
some wonderful results and 
the Kyogle Public School was 
awarded the Champion 
Exhibitor for overall points 
won! We had 19 students 
receive a 1st, 2nd or 
encouragement award. Awards 
and prizes will be presented at 
our week 2 assembly. This is 
an outstanding result and 
many thanks to all class 
teachers and students for their 
lovely works of art and craft. 
Thank you to the Kyogle Show 
Society  and a very big thank 
you also to Vanessa Flipse for 
her tireless support in  
co-ordinating the displays.  Term 4 Week 1 

Tue 16/10 Aboriginal Health/Dental visit K & Yr 2 

Thurs 18/10 Musica Viva - 10am KPS Hall 

Term 4 Week 2 

Tue 23/10 Stg 2  - Swimming for sport 
Yr 6 BBQ @ KHS 
P & C Meeting - 5.30pm for 6pm staffroom 

Wed 24/10 Assembly - Choir performing 2.40pm 

Thurs 25/10 Stg 3 - Swimming for sport 
Kindy Orientation 1st day 9am-3pm 
Safe on Social Info night @ KHS hall 6pm 

Term 4  Week 3 

Tue 30/10 KEEP @ KHS 

Wed 31/10 Soccer KPS v St Brigids @ KHS 

Sound Waves is a word study 
program. This week we are 
learning the sound:  
 

Swimming for sport begins next week 

Stage 2 swimming Tuesday afternoons. 
Stage 3 swimming Thursday afternoons. 
 All swimmers will need; 
Swimmers                     Rash Shirt                       Towel 
Pool entry fee $3 per visit or a season pass - please bring your 
pass. If your child is not swimming it will only cost $1:50 entry 
fee. 
If your child is staying at the pool after the sport lesson is 
finished, we need a signed, dated permission note to be 
provided to the school. Children 10 years and under ARE NOT 
PERMITTED TO STAY UNLESS AN ADULT OR A PERSON 16 
YEARS OR OVER IS AT THE POOL TO SUPERVISE THEM.  
YOU MUST BE AT THE POOL BY 3PM OTHERWISE THEY 
WILL COME BACK TO SCHOOL WITH THEIR CLASS AND 
GO HOME AS NORMAL. 
THIS IS A KYOGLE COUNCIL POOL RULE 
Kindy & Stage 1 Intensive swimming lessons will begin in week 
5. Notes will be sent home to those involved - NO COST. 

Be Respectful - Be Safe - Be a Learner 
 

I am a safe and respectful learner. 
 

PBL Focus - Being Respectful, Safe and a Learner 
          Aim: To always be respectful, safe and a learner in every part of our school. 

 
right place, right time             put rubbish in bin                     keep hands and feet to self 
 

 care for others       use equipment for its purpose                     wear school uniform    
 

 follow staff instructions                 look after belongings                             walk  
 

   Last day for students to earn stars this Term is Friday, 14 December. 



Public Notices 

PO Box 428, KYOGLE  NSW  2474    192 Summerland Way, KYOGLE  NSW  2474 

Phone:  6632 1200           Fax:  6632 2579          Email: kyogle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: http://www.kyogle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

Family Movie night fundraiser Friday,  

2 November. 

Street stall Friday, 9 November. 

Details to come... 

 
 
 

 
This year the Casino Netball Association will be 
trialling squads for each of their representative 

teams. Squad try outs will be held on Monday, 22 
and Tuesday, 23 October commencing at 6pm at 
Colley Park Casino. Teams will not be finalized 

until early 2019.  
 

If anyone is interested in trying out for squad and 
they are turning 11 to 17 in 2019, come along on 

Monday 22nd October.  
 

If you would like more information please contact 
Melissa on 0420 723 456 or 

Karie on 0457 866 610.  
Thank you  

Casino Netball Association Committee  

Kyogle’s Swim Club Sign 

On/First Point scores night is 

Friday, 19 October from 

5:30pm @ the Kyogle Pool. 

The Junior Dolphin Program 

is operating again this year, 

where Children 7 & Under 

can join the club and swim for free. 

All ages and swimming abilities are welcome and 

catered to in the point scores program. 

Point scores is run on Friday evenings, providing fun 

family orientated, social swimming. 

 Joys Learn to Swim 
Taking bookings now for this season. 

Babies, Toddlers, Pre-school, School age & Adults 
learn to swim  

Mondays to Fridays 3.30pm-6pm 
Saturdays 10am- 4pm 

Aqua Classes Monday and Wednesday arvos 
5.05pm.Tuesdays and Thursday mornings 

8am 
Starting late October early November.  

Contact Joy 0429184023 
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What’s happening 

Last Terms playground winners 
 

Stage 1: Ella Jones                Stage 2: Sophie Butler           Stage 3: Jasmine Piggott 
       Frankee Daley                Hunter Daley                                  Codie Barnes 
 

The PBL Team meets every Friday. Parents and Caregivers are welcome to attend and 
participate. Meetings are held in the Computer Room at 8:30 am. 


